
 
 

 

 

May 26, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Taxpayer: 

 

We are aware that you have received a notice that your property taxes were sold 

in the 2019-Annual Sale (held May 2022). Unfortunately, we cannot present you 

with the corresponding redemption bill due to the need to complete required state 

ordinance requirements. 

 

 

Please check back for updates beginning July 11, 2022 

 

 

However, if your taxes were sold in the 2021 Scavenger Sale (held February 

2022) we can provide you with a bill for those delinquent taxes that have been 

offered and/or sold. 

 

For updates and notifications regarding the redemption bills and their availability 

for purchase, please stay informed via our website, www.cookcountyclerk.com 

under Property Taxes/Tax Sales or contact our office at (312) 603-5645 for 

assistance.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.cookcountyclerk.com/

